
From: PUC Consumer Complaints <Do.Not.Reply@puc.idaho.gov> 
Sent: Saturday, February 27, 2021 10:00 AM
To: ConsumerComplaintsWeb <ConsumerComplaintsWeb@puc.idaho.gov>
Subject: Notice: A complaint was submitted to PUCWeb

The following complaint was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: John Lee Brown 
Submission Time: Feb 27 2021 9:29AM
Email: docbrown2437@hotmail.com
Telephone: 208-908-9256
Address: 1182 Eagle Hills Way
Eagle, ID 83616

Name of Utility Company: Eagle Water Co.

Contacted Utility: No

Comment: "I am upset that the water co. is being sold to Suez We have the best drinking water in 
Ada county. Suez will ruin our water as they have done every where else they are and our city of 
Eagle will Slowly loose its greenery because people will not be able to afford the exorbitant rate 
hikes. I beg the commission to deny the Suez company from buying Eagle water, it will be a definite 
detriment to our community. "

------
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